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 sara fanelli OBJ2016/3014/P 07/08/2016  23:29:49 Dear Sir,

I would like to object to this application for two main reasons.

First of all, my flat will no longer have the same amount of view and of light. The pleasant view of the 

top floors of older houses will be greatly diminished if not eliminated.

Our house has already had a lot of light and airiness  taken away by out of proportion "sheds" in nearby 

back-gardens in Ornan Rd.

Secondly, that specific row of buildings in Oranan Rd has a very distinctive style which is slowly being 

turned into a mishmash of different styles with no coherence at all.

Thank you,

S Fanelli

45 Belsize Avenue

first floor

London

NW3 4BN
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